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Please Join Us on Sunday, October 1st from 3 to 5 p.m.  for our 

Fall  Boat Tour on the Lady of the Lake 

Once again, itõs that time of year for our annual Boat Tour on Lake Minnetonka.  We are 

hoping the weather will be glorious and the trees will be in full color as we tour the shores of 

Lake Minnetonka in Deephaven. Weõll be viewing  six selected Deephaven homes and 

describe their history from the paddleboat, the Lady of the Lake  and leave from the Port of 

Excelsior at 3:00 p.m. 

 Members: $10 and non-members $15. Memberships will be available. Call Nan Nicole at  

952-473-3682 to schedule your reservations. You may pay on the day of the tour, (checks 

made out to the Deephaven Historical Society or cash) or mail your payment to Nan Nicolle, 

17600 Breconwood Road, Wayzata, MN 55391.  

We will start checking in reservations at  2:30. Because of the popularity of our boat tour, all 

those with reservations will board early. If there are any seats left after those with reservations 

are seated,  open seats will be available to purchase.  

Complimentary snacks and soft drinks are included in your history boat tour of homes on the 

shores of Lake Minnetonka. There will also be a cash bar for beer and cocktails. 

We Look Forward to Seeing You All! 


